VOLUNTARY TOW
PROGRAM for
Santa Clara Residents

The City of Santa Clara provides residents with the free removal and disposal of
unwanted vehicles. In order to qualify for this service, the following requirements must
be met:

* The program is only available to residents of the city. The citizen must provide
proper identification showing residency.

* The vehicle to be removed must be within the Santa Clara city limits.

* The citizen must provide a title of ownership or other legal proof indicating
sole ownership of the vehicle to be removed.

* The program applies to passenger vehicles; including sport utility vehicles,
vans and pick-up trucks. RV’s, motor homes, boats and oversized vehicles
will not be accepted.

* One vehicle towed per address or resident within 12 months.
* The owner agrees to sign documents releasing all interest in the vehicle.

* The owner releases the vehicle with the understanding that the vehicle will be
dismantled.

* The owner understands that they are responsible for any previous parking
violations, penalties and or fees related to that vehicle.

The Santa Clara Police Permits Unit will make arrangements with a contracted tow
company for the removal of the vehicle and process all DMV paperwork.

If you are interested in this free tow service, contact the Permits Unit at

(408) 615-4867, Tue-Fri, 8:00a.m.-5:00 p.m.



